
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (September 21, 2022) – The transit tunnels under 
Pittsburgh’s downtown area are now equipped with brighter and more energy 
efficient lights. 
 
Wellington Power, with the support of Port Authority crews, today completed a 
seven-month LED lighting installation project between Gateway and First Avenue 
stations. 
 
The $3.5 million project included the replacement of more than 200 white LED 
lights, 20 blue LED emergency lights, 30 receptacles, and more than 16,000 feet of 
conduit and wiring. 
 
The new lights are approximately 35 percent more energy efficient, have a longer 
lifespan, and are cheaper to power than the lights they replaced.  
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